To Mr. Larsen and our School Board,

Our department is struggling with drivers. We have a lot of people off and are trying to fill their spots. It is somewhat of a challenge.

We will have Bus Drivers and Aides, Mechanics, Secretary, Driver/trainer

APPRECIATION WEEK

On October 28 thru 31

On Monday: Mismatch Monday/ we are having donuts and fruit, coffee and hot cocoa

On Tuesday: Team Tuesday/ smoothie Tuesday fresh fruit smoothies

On Wednesday: Wake up Wednesday/ Carmel apple day

On Thursday: Halloween day / baked potato bar with all the stuff to put on baked potatoes

As the Transportation Director I want my staff to know how much I appreciate every single one of them.

Without our drivers/ aides we would not be able to get our students to and from school, activities, and field trips.

Our wonderful secretary keeping all the trips in order and keeping everything running smoothly in our department and her welcoming attitude with staff and parents is great to see.

Without our mechanics keeping the buses ready for all we have to do on a daily basis.

Without our driver/ trainer for taking her time to work with new drivers even on the weekend to help them get their CDL test passed and for all her help with bus right app. Many thanks all she does for our department.

I want to say THANK YOU!

So if see anyone from our department during that week and throughout the year please tell them Thank you for all they do!

We have issued 15 tickets and out of the 15 tickets 5 of them we suspended off of buses

We had 20 reimbursable trips for the month of September

We had 45 non-reimbursable trips for the month of September

October Birthdays:

Susan Mayer October 5th

Denise Hess October 5th

Jerry Bean October 8th

Royce Barfuss October 9th

Terry Crist October 17th

Lali Monroy October 21st

Kira Wilson October 25th

We would like to thank Mr. Larsen and the school board for their continued support of our department.

Thank you,

Coleen Jones